The Beechwood School
April 2023

Dear Parents,

We are almost to the end of the school year! Welcome to April, the month of The
Young Child! We will continue to learn about spring, its animals, Easter, and

Passover.

When we return from spring break we will begin our dinosaur unit. The students
are more than welcome to bring in their dinosaurs from home to share with the

class.

Please remember that warmer weather is around the corner. Please label all

spring jackets.

Thursday April 6th, will be our spring party! A dojo has been sent out for sign
ups. If there is something else you would like to bring in feel free to bring it in.
Remember we are a peanut free school! If you have any questions feel free to
ask Ms. Colleen or Ms Gianna.

Beechwood will be closed April 7th and will reopen April 17th for Spring break!

We wish our families a Happy Passover and Hoppy Easter!

Thanks,
Ms. Colleen

Ms. Gianna



